
Dear Valued Guests, 

In light of the current water scarcity affecting our city, we have received a notice from the government 

urging us to conserve water resources. As a responsible member of the community, we understand and 

fully support this initiative. 

With a heavy heart, we must inform you that the activities of rain dance and pool parties, previously 

advertised as part of our Holi festival Holiwood 2.0 will not be available. We recognize the 

inconvenience this may cause and sincerely apologize for any disappointment. 

By adhering to the government's directive, we hope to contribute to the conservation efforts and 

demonstrate our commitment to sustainability. We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in 

this matter. 

While these traditional elements may be absent, we are dedicated to ensuring a memorable and 

enjoyable experience for you. Alternative entertainment options have been arranged, and we 

encourage you to join us in celebrating the spirit of Holi in other meaningful ways. 

 

Thank you for your support and for joining us in prioritizing the well-being of our community. 

 

Warm regards, 

Evoma Management 


